

Dear parent(s), guardian(s),

On 1 April 2023, the rate for our care will change. Parents with a child at International Playgroup will pay the following gross rate: € 12.87.

Half-days a week	Average hours a month	Price per hour	Price per month
1	10	€ 12.87	€ 128.70
2	20	€ 12.87	€ 257.40
3	30	€ 12.87	€ 386.10
4	40	€ 12.87	€ 514.80
5	50	€ 12.87	€ 643.50

The parental contribution is invoiced in 12 equal monthly instalments. Your own contribution depends on whether you are entitled to childcare allowance.

Childcare allowance

In some cases, you are entitled to childcare allowance. You can check whether you qualify for this on the <u>website of the Tax Administration</u> (*Belastingdienst*). If you are entitled to childcare allowance, please read the information below carefully.

Calculate your net monthly costs!

Would you like to know what the net costs are for your family? You can easily make a <u>test</u> <u>calculation</u> on the website of the Tax Authorities.



The Childcare Allowance app

Useful is the Tax Administration's Childcare Allowance app (Kinderopvangtoeslag app), which allows you to quickly view and change the amount of the allowance and other details! For example:

- other number of childcare hours or a different hourly rate
- different or new childcare (also for brothers or sisters)
- a different income for you or your partner

It is not possible to apply for childcare allowance with the app. This can be done by using Mijn toeslagen (My allowances). The app can directly be downloaded from the App Store or from Google Play.

Do not forget to inform the Tax Authorities of the new hourly rate

We advise you to report the new hourly rate and any other changes to the Tax Authorities on time. If you fail to do so, you will receive a contribution based on the current hourly rate. You can submit the changes via Mijn toeslagen or the Childcare Allowance app.

Our staff will be happy to think along with you!

If you have questions about the rates, or would you like advice on the childcare most suitable for your personal situation, our Customer Service employees will be happy to help you. Phone 035 628 58 79 or send an e-mail to klantadvies@binkkinderopvang.nl.

Kind regards,

Annemarie van Dieren director of business operations